
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Lunch 

Lunch will be served in classes for children in FS2, Y1 and 

Y3. The other year groups will have their lunch in the 

canteen. Meals can be ordered and paid for on ParentPay in 

the usual way. We will be returning to school on week 1 of 

the menu cycle. 

 

Coats 

Coats should be worn every day.  We will plan lots of 
outdoor activities, to keep children active, so please do 
ensure your child has a waterproof coat with a hood daily. 

Rooms will be well ventilated so may get cooler, please 
layer up and always bring a jumper or cardigan in to keep 
yourself warm! 

 

 

 

 

PE will be scheduled weekly for your child’s 
bubble. Please check the attached letter for 
details of which day their PE lesson will be. 

On PE days, please ensure your child wears a 
warm tracksuit and sensible shoes on this 

day. 

 

Health and Safety 

Please remember to follow our safety procedures to 

keep us all safe! 

 

 

Bubbles 

Children will work in a 

bubble with smaller 

numbers, maximising the 

use of additional adults to 

provide support. 

Wellbeing 

We will be planning a series of daily wellbeing 

activities including collective worship to support 

pupils physical, spiritual and emotional wellbeing. 

 

 

 

Water 

Children should bring in a 
named water bottle that they 
can refilled throughout the 
day.   
 


